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2nd INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EDUCATION 2025 AND
3rd INTERNATIONAL SEARCH FOR OUTSTANDING PROFESSIONALS

The Pambansang Samahan ng mga Propesyonal at Mananaliksik sa Pilipinas
(PSPP]) is dedicated to fostering excellence among professionals and researchers
throughout the Philippines.

In partnership with local and international institutions, PSPPI is currently
accepting nominations for the 3rd PSPPI International Search for Outstanding
Professionals at Red Hotel in Quezon City on June 8, 2025. The event will coincide
with the 2nd International Conference on Education on June 7-8, 2025.

The activity aims to recognize exemplary professionals, including educators,
public servants, entrepreneurs, and athletes, who have positively impacted their
professions and communities. It aims to inspire a culture of excellence and passion
for work, reflecting PSPPI’s mission to elevate professional standards and encourage
commitment to excellence within the community.

Interested participants may register at this link:
https:/ /bit.ly/2025PSPPIConferenceAndAwards.

Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools shall
be purely voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance with the
provisions of DepEd Order (DO) No. 012, s. 2025 titled Multi-Year Implementing
Guidelines on the School Calendar and Activities and DO 9, s. 2005, titled Instituting
Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith
and the policy on off-campus activities stated in DO 66, s. 2017.

This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of
Republic Act No. 5546 also known as An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or
the Collection of Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and
Teachers of Public and Private Schools, Colleges and Universities (Ganzon Law),
issued in DO 19, s. 2008, and reiterated in DepEd Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024.

For more information, please contact:

Pambansang Samahan ng mga Propesyonal at Mananaliksik sa Pilipinas
Spring Heights II, Bagong Silangan, Quezon City

Mobile Phone Number: 0956-082-8058

Email Address: pambansangsamahan.psppi@gmail.com
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